
From: The Lady Tvjeedsmuir ^ M.P.

7th December, 19^3.

Dear Lliss 'Watts,

Thank you very much 
for your letter of the 27th 
November, v/ith its enclosures.

I greatly appreciate 
your asking me to consider joining 
your Society, but I have a great 
many calls already, not only here, 
but in Scotland, and I do not think 
that I could reily do justice to 
your Society if I accepted.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely.

Miss Ethel Watts, 
Chairman of Executive, 
The Fawcett Society, 
50, Tufton Street, 
Westminster, S.W» 1


